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Dear  

I am writing in response to your email dated 14 November 2017 requesting information about Public 
Relations, Social Media, External Stakeholder Communications and Internal Stakeholder Communications 
services and contracts.  

I am treating your correspondence as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA)  
 
In response to your queries, I have completed a search for the information within the Defence Electronics & 
Components Agency (DECA), and I can confirm that information in scope of your request is held. 
 
For ease of reference, I provide our responses against each of your five questions below 
 
1. Does your department currently use a private company to undertake any of the following services;  
• Public Relations  
• Social Media Communications  
• External Stakeholder Communications  
• Internal Stakeholder Communications.  
No 
 
2. If yes, can you please confirm;  
• When the current contract was last let  
• When the current contract expires  
• Whether the current contract has options to extend its length  
• When you expect to retender the contract.  
N/A 
 
3. If no (to question 1 above), are you considering letting such a contract in the future and if so, do 
you have an approximate timetable for engaging the market?  
It is Government policy that in all but exceptional circumstances public sector contract opportunities 
are advertised before and after contract award. Any future public sector contracts for Public Relations 
and Communications Services would likely be sourced using Crown Commercial Services, an 
executive agency and trading fund of the Cabinet Office of the UK Government who are responsible 
for placing all "Common Goods and Services" contracts across Government which includes public 
relations services. 
 
  






